
 

 
 

Presentation to: General Committee Meeting Date: June 1, 2020 

 

 

SUBJECT: Digital Markham Strategy Update 

PREPARED BY:  Nasir Kenea, Chief Information Officer, ext. 4733 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

1. That the presentation entitled “Digital Markham Strategy Update” be received; 

and,  

2. That staff be directed to do all things necessary to advance the implementation of 

the Digital Markham Strategy; and further,  

3. That staff report back to Committee annually. 

 

 

 

 


